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Mr. Charles L. Reed
419 La Salle
Louisivlile, KY 40215

Dear Mr. Reed:

Thank you for your recent suggestion to help improve conditions at Three Mile
Island Nuclear Station Unit 2. Your suggestion was one of many which. have been
considered for possible application at the plant.

In addition, the efforts of a very large number of people in the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission, the State of Pennsylvania, other Federal and State
agencies and industry organizations have been applied at the plant. These
efforts have been successful in assuring the continued cooling of the
reactor core.

On behalf of the entire Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff, ! want to
express my appreciation for your interest and contribution.

Sincerely,

St Lo

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

H oot 2

1909240 05T



S~

UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

-

——

OFFICIAL BUSINESS
PENALTY FOR PRIVATE USE, $300

H. Eenton

Mr. Charles L. Reed
419 La Salle
Louisivile, KY 40215

DT

DeLlycite

‘REGULATORY COMMISSION

=

==
=
S
-
Jr—

POSTAGE AND FEES PAID
UNITED STATES NUCLEAR




